

Minutes of Stanford in the Vale NP Steering Committee Meeting  
Monday 14 May 2018 held in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm

Item		Action
	<p>Welcome - Chairman Peter Gill Present RR/SM</p>	
1.	<p>Apologies RG/HW/ Peter Lewis - Parish Council</p>	
2.	<p>Minutes of Meetings - 9 April approved</p>	
3.	<p>Matters arising.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• School - awaiting reply from Governors – ongoing</li> <li>• Land Valuations – check report has amended sheet added final payment made</li> <li>• Bluestone Consulting - ongoing (next Agenda)</li> <li>• Footpath/Cycle/Bridleway - Amended map forwarded to PC</li> <li>• Locality – details to be retained by PC for inspection if necessary for 6 years</li> <li>• Parish Meeting – SWAT map to be added to report</li> <li>• Village Festival (16/17 June) – Display on boards SWAT and Atkins Report (space to be booked) material to be photocopied A3 size</li> </ul>	<p>PG/RR RR PG RR PG RR PG</p>
4	<p>Brainstorming re: draft policies -</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Notes from 26/3 and 9/4 meetings to be updated for discussion at next meeting (Agenda item)</li> <li>• Next objectives for discussion: 5 Sustainability and 6 Quality of Design</li> </ul>	RR/PG
5.	<p>Website SWAT report added Finance</p>	
6.	<p>Any Other Business</p>	
	<p>Date of next meetings 4/6/18 and 25/6/18 in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm</p>	